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        Newsletter 25
· 031 – 262 1630

www.wendonacademy.co.za
15th August 2017
Dear Parents and Pupils,
We hope that all our wonderful women were thoroughly spoilt and more than anything honoured on National Women’s Day last week.

August is the month of honouring the beautiful women in our lives, and our Wendon Concert is all about “Pretty Women”. We can assure you that this concert is going to be AMAZING!!!! 

We cannot stress enough to book your tickets quickly, only two weeks till the show goes live!
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Your children have put everything they have into practising for the best ever “Pretty Women” Concert, and once again the show will not disappoint you. Tickets are selling hard and fast!  Remember: we have a ‘first purchase, first seated’ policy. If you don’t want to be disappointed, please do not delay in sending your reply slip below.


NB : Work Experience for Grade 10, 11 & 12
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These forms needed to be sent back to school by yesterday.
Parents, this is a valuable opportunity for your child and we cannot stress enough how important it is for each young person to have this experience.

We urgently request your assistance in helping your child in placing them into an appropriate working environment.
URGENT letters were sent out yesterday for your attention. Please respond positively and encouragingly for your child’s future.

	NB – PUPILS RETURNING TO WENDON & SCHOOL FEE ACHKNOWLEDGEMENT FOR 2018
Thank you to the parents who have responded to our letter requesting confirmation of your child returning to Wendon Academy in 2018 and acknowledgment of 2018 school fees. We do appreciate your assistance in this.

For parents who have not replied, a reply slip is attached to the letter which you received previously that you can complete and send back to school by Friday, 25th August 2017 or you can complete the reply slip below and return to the school.
Wendon Academy is being inundated with placement requests for 2018 and for this reason we need parents to confirm whether their child will be returning in 2018.


[image: image8.wmf]TOASTED SANDWICHES – GRADE 8 FUNDRAISER

On Friday 25th August the Grade 8 pupils are going to make their famous & fabulous “Toasted Sandwiches”. You can choose between “cheese or cheese & tomato” for R20.  Let’s support our Grade 8’s with their fantastic fundraiser!
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Art Expo – Picnic under the Stars, is offering exciting special opportunities this year
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Friday, 13th October the Art Expo is opening up a section of our school for any of our parents to exhibit their crafts or products. This is just one of our “new ideas” we are doing. So watch this space for our new & exciting attractions in the coming weeks.

We are getting the word out early to avoid disappointments as we have limited tables available for only R100. If you are interested in displaying and selling your own products, eg: plants, body creams, crafts, food etc, please complete the reply slip below and book your table.




	Primary School

	Miss Horn
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Intermediates
	Andiswa Maphumulo
- Much improved hand writing

	Mrs Smith
Seniors
	Olwethu Phewa
- Outstanding Maths test result
David Westman

- Working so well in all subjects




	High School

	Mrs Cross
	Buhle Ngcobo
- Good effort in English

	Mrs Hattingh
	Paul Timmer
- Eager participation in all lessons

	Mrs Gooding
	Emma Hazell
- Excellent Tourism

	Mr Didlick
	Grace Darné

- Responsibility in catching up “missed” work

	Mrs Freeman
	Kwanele Majola

- Excellent Maths test result

	Mrs Perold

Computers
	Buhle Ngcobo
- Trying very hard
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 CELLPHONES / IPODS / ELECTRONIC GADGETS
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According to the Wendon Academy Code of Conduct NO CELLPHONES are allowed at school.

Parents may phone the school to forward messages and pupils have access to the telephone at school for emergencies.  Please support us on this ruling.  

If a child is caught with his / her cellphone / IPod or any electronic gadget, it will be confiscated and kept locked away until the end of the term if NO letter has been sent to the school from the parents / guardians.

No exceptions will be made to this rule!.






	Change For Charity
	Bread Tags

	This ongoing collection of “small change” will benefit our fundraising project. Please “raid” your purses and get rid of any unwanted change.


	Please collect the small plastic bread bag tags and send these to school. The money raised from recycling the tags is used to buy wheelchairs for disabled people.




Moms, thank you for your generous donations of flowers to brighten up our foyer.
                                                                                                                                            
	Term 3

	14th Aug
	Nokuthokoza Ndlovu Gr 11

	21st Aug
	Daniel Roux Gr9

	4th Sept
	Atish Puran Gr9

	11th Sept
	Sabelo Magudulela Gr 11




August
	Monday, 14th 
	Work Experience Replies to be in
	Replies yesterday

	Friday 25th
	Toasted Sandwiches Day Grade 8 Fundraiser
	R20

	Friday 25th
	2018 Return slips to Wendon Academy
	Replies today

	Thursday 31st 
	Wendon Concert
	


September
	Friday 1st
	Wendon Concert
	

	Friday, 15th
	Athletics Day
	All parents welcome

	Monday 18th – 22nd
	Work Experience Grade 10 - 12
	

	Sunday, 24th
	Heritage Day
	

	Monday 25th
	Heritage Day Observed
	Public holiday

	Tuesday 26th 
	HS Parents Report Back
	

	Wednesday 27th 
	PS Parents Report Back
	

	Thursday 28th 
	Civvies Day

Teachers Day!

End of Term 3 Early closing time
	R10
11h30


***This Calendar of Events may change from time to time, so please be sure to check it out each week for any updates or amendments***
Have a peaceful and wonderful week.

Kind regards

Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director

“Pretty Women”  – Thursday 31st August and Friday 1st September 2017 – Reply Slip
(Compulsory school evenings for the Wendon Academy Pupils)
Name of  Pupil:______________________________________________________Grade:  _____

 (  Yes we will be attending





    (  No we will not be attending

Please indicate which day

 ( Thursday 31st August (  


     ( Friday 1st September (  

       Number of tickets _________

           Number of tickets _________

R60.00 per person (Adults & Children)                          (Wendon Academy pupils are free of charge)

Amount Enclosed:    R_________
(
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
LUNCHES – Wednesday 23rd August
Name:  ______________________________________________________________  Grade:  _______

I would like to order:

__________ x Wholewheat Chicken Salad Rolls – R18
__________ x Wholewheat Chicken Rolls – R18

__________ x Pies (Chicken & Mushroom) – R12

__________ x Pies (Mutton Curry) – R12

__________ Pizza Slice R10

Samoosas __________ x Mince __________ x Potato _________ x Corn @ R3.00 each

I have enclosed R_________________________.
…………..This order is for Wednesday 23rd August, orders by Friday, 18th August ………...
Grade 8 “Famous, Fabulous & Fantastic TOASTED SANDWICHES – Friday 25th August
Name:  ______________________________________________________________________  Grade:  __________

I would like to order ____________ x TOASTED CHEESE AND TOMATO @ R20
I would like to order ____________ x TOASTED CHEESE @ R20
I have enclosed R_________________________.
(
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
ART EXPO – PICNIC UNDER THE STARS – Friday, 13th October

Parent Name:________________________________________________________________________

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________________  Grade: ______

I would like to book a table for R100 to display and sell my products (Please give a brief description): ____________________________________________________________________________

· - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
NB – PUPILS RETURNING TO WENDON IN 2018



1st August 2017
I, _________________________________________________ (full name) will / will not be enrolling my child _________________________________________________ (name of child) at Wendon Academy in 2018. We acknowledge that one term’s notice must be given in writing in the event of our child leaving the school.
______________________________

Parent’s signature

(
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
-
ACKNOWLEDGE MENT OF 2018 SCHOOL FEES – TERMS AND CONDIDITONS

I, _______________________________________, parent/guardian of ______________________________ hereby acknowledge that I have read and agree to all the terms and conditions as laid out regarding the payment of school fees.
____________________________



_______________________________
Signature of person responsible for the payment of fees 


ID of person responsible for the payment of fees
____________________

Date signed
“Courage is just a word until you take a risk based only on your faith in yourself.” – John Di Lemme








